
Year 2 –   school week beginning 19.05.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 2 have had a fabulous last week of the half term. Children loved designing and making their 
Tudor houses and took inspiration from their knowledge about what houses looked like during the 
Great Fire of London. We must say the experience was ‘strawtastic’! 
 
Announcements:  

- Gardening club are in need of wellies, if you have any at home which you no longer need 

and would be willing to donate, please send them in with your child. 

- We would gratefully receive donations of these items: 

Glue Sticks 

Purple Biros 

Black Whiteboard pens 

Blue ink Manuscript pens 

Blue Tak 

AA Batteries 

Velcro Rolls 

Calpol 

Please leave your donations in the PTA red bin 

outside the front office. 

 
This week’s vocabulary:  
 
Upcoming Events 

Friday 6th June – PTA dodgeball (after school) 

Tuesday 10th June – Trip to Arundel Castle 

Thursday 12th June – Jolf Workshop 

Thursday 12th June, 6:30pm- Parent and Carer Workshop – please see below for details.  

Friday 13th June – PTA Summer Disco  

Friday 20th June – Sports day 

Homework 

Homework will resume on Friday 6th June, have a wonderful half term break! Please continue to 

hear your children read daily      . 

As more children graduate the RWI program for reading and move onto Master Reader we would like 

to include the website for those of you helping your children complete their Accelerated reader quiz 

at home on each book they have read. You can find the website here. 

Hope you have a restful half term break and see you soon, 

     Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Murphy 

https://login.renaissance.com/12d2c82e-5d71-4f43-b9a3-32d66f06dfcf?state=147aa8d3-ff92-4e9c-ab81-4588e2caf3b8


 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


